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Kenny G’s Message: 

Ramblings of an 

Irishman: 

To the membership and Motor City Summer Roundup car show committee and volunteers. I 

have to apologize again for leaving the show early, and not sticking around to help clean up. 

As I mentioned, I had a memorial service to attend of the last remaining relative from my par-

ents generation. In fact, it was my Mom’s twin brother and we were all very close to him. 

From looking at the car show stats, I think this show was a resounding success, especially con-

sidering the amount of money raised to support the Joe Kocur Foundation. I know we were all 

hoping for more participants to show up, especially considering the perfect weather, but I still 

think we did great, and can be very proud of the results, which I’ll share in this newsletter. 

I don’t want to belittle other members hard work and donation amounts 

they received, but I think we can all agree that Ray and Ken went above 

and beyond again this year, so, I’d like to extend a special thanks to Ray 

and Ken on the amount of hard work and amount of donations they 

were able to get, especially considering the challenges of the pandemic. 

They should be very proud of their accomplishments and deserve a big 

pat on the back from all of us. I would also like to thank all the workers 

that volunteered their time on the day of the show, especially the wives. 

 

 

 

Although we were hoping for more 

people to show up for the 7th annu-

al Summer Roundup, I think the 

show was still a major success, and 

everyone should be proud. 



Club Events: 

My plan is not to make this list of activities a re-hash of other ones we currently get that are 

more in-depth and detailed, but to show the items that are specifically club sponsor shows, club 

supported or will have club participation. I will post the official flyers at the back of the news-

letter. I would expect this list to expand as we get more information and into the season further. 

 

August 21 Dream Cruise. See info below. 

August 30     Joe Kocur golf outing 

Sept 26 Tri Pontiac show. Indian Summer at Sellers. www.sellersbuickgmc.com/sellers-show                       

  -registration 

Club news:      Final Results of the 7th annual Summer Roundup 

** By now, all members joining us at the Dream Cruise event,  should have notified Mike and 
sent  their money into Ray. All lunch orders should have been placed by now too, unless you’re 
like me and had a brain fart and forgot to send in the money for the lunch at the same time I 
sent money for the parking spot. For details about the location of the parking spot, please see 
Mike Cushing’s or Ray G’s emails on this subject. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

109 registered vehicles and 4 sponsor vehicles 

94 Pontiac’s of which 41 won awards (which means 43.6% won awards) 

9 Oldsmobile’s of which 6 won awards (which means 66.6% won awards) 

5 Buick’s of which 3 won awards (which means 60% won awards) 

1 GMC registered and they won an award 

$12,127.00 cash from sponsors 

$2015.00 from registrations 

$2969.00 from silent auctions 

$250.00 from 50/50 

$199.00 from T-Shirt sales 

$17,560 Total Receipts minus $4918.56 Total Expenses      equals $12,641.44 Net 





Joe Kocur giving the award to  Dave Sullivan, who was also 

the best of show award winner. 



Ken giving the LaFontaine award to Bob Gibb 

Ken giving the Bakers award to Bill Toburen 



Ken giving the John Berzsenyi award to Katelyn Ruks 

 Veterans awards were given to Doug 

Blakely and Arnold Boersma 



The following are random pictures from the show. Be sure to visit Stu Jacksons site 

for the entire slideshow at:  https://vimeo.com/577728281 . 

Thanks again to Stu Jackson for capturing the show in images for all to see. 

Be sure to visit his business website too: CarShowSoftware.com 



The great one 

Nothing like a 

set of Hurst 

wheels to set a 

car apart 

Nothing com-

pares to a fire 

breathing Pon-

tiac 



The infamous Pontiac Tri-Power in color 



A very impressive display of a small slice of the silent 

auction items 



I’ve always been partial to a black and gold car myself! 









Here’s just two of the great wives we had 

helping out at the show. What would we do 

without them! 





 





Rrrrrrrrrr 

Very intimidating 

This just about sums it up for 

most of us! 





Member Happenings: 

This was from an email I received from our very own Bruce 
Arnett.  
 
“Here is a scan of the cover story about my 1950 Pontiac 
"Tin Woody" that appears in August's national POCI maga-
zine.  
 

It was a very last minute substitution because Tim Dye's 
planned cover story for that issue didn't work out. Fortunately, I 
could respond to him quickly and meet his immediate article 
deadline, and Tim could come and take photos within a day. 

 

I realize our ol' Woody is far from pristine, but I like it and he 

does attract attention. “ 






















